
RANDY BAIRD TRIBUTE 

  

Our dear friend, Randy Baird, passed away on Nov. 4th, 2015.  As a child, he grew up coming to 

Chippewa Lake and loved it here. When he retired and sold his successful business, he bought a lovely 

home on Bungalow Bay Blvd.   He gave his heart to The Circle at the Lake....spending his time and 

treasure to make numerous improvements...landscaping, removing eyesores, and beautifying this 

wonderful area, that we also all love. 

  

We are inviting you to attend a gathering to honor the special memory of Randy Baird.  It will  held at 

Friends of The Circle on Bungalow Bay Blvd. on Sunday, September 11 at 6:30 pm.  It will be a 

community event.  If you knew and loved Randy as we did, please come.  It will be a casual affair.  BYOB 

or bring a bottle of wine or beer to share with those attending.  If you feel so moved, you can also bring 

an appetizer or nibble to share.  Also, there  will be music. Greg Chaplin will be on hand to play some of 

Randy's favorite songs, such as Scotch & Soda, and Cottage For Sale....If any other musicians want to join 

in, please contact Greg to coordinate.  There may possibly be boat rides on Miss Chippewa, which Randy 

once owned, and now is owned and operated by Greg Chaplin. 

I am open to any ideas you may have for this special evening. 

  

To make sure that Randy's memory will remain at Chippewa Lake, a collection will be taken to purchase 

a Tree to be planted by the Beautification Committee, in honor of Randy.  I hope you will participate by 

contributing. 

  

One last thing, I ask that you bring a memory of Randy, to briefly share during the evening.....there are 

many as Randy touched many lives in very special ways.  We are hoping for a lovely evening, with no 

rain and a beautiful Chippewa Lake Sunset! 

  

To have an idea of who may be attending, please contact me ASAP by emailing me 

at kwlynda@bellsouth.net or by leaving a text at 305-393-6273.  Thanks so much for joining us in 

remembering the very unique and wonderful, Randy Baird onSeptember 11th, 2016.  

  

Love to all, 

Lynda and Bob Frechette 

LAFAYETTE TWP FIRE – Chili Cook Off and more 

Please see the attached flyer- Chili Cook Off, Safety Fair and Open House at Station 1 on Sunday 

Sept. 18, at 2 pm. 

Also there will be an overview of the NEW Fire Station Project with question and answer 

session with the project architect for anyone interested in attending on Monday, September 

19 at 7:00 P.M. after the 6:00 P.M. regular trustee meeting at the Lafayette Township Town 

Hall. 

 


